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McDonough County Residents on Private Water Wells Affected By Flooding Should Test Their Wells for 

Contamination 
 
 

During flooding, private water wells can become contaminated. This is especially true for shallow wells, 
which allow for easy intrusion of surface water or flood water.  The McDonough County Health 
Department would like to offer any assistance with residents wanting to have their private well water 
tested due to the recent floods.  
 
For more information regarding private water well testing, contact the McDonough County Health 
Department at (309)837-9951 or visit our website at www.mchdept.com  
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